
        
             

       
       

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Stephanie Olewski 

Subject: RE: 49 Division 

Sent: Friday, April 9, 2021 9:37 AM 
From: Sarah Sacheli 

To: Sandy Kitchen <SKitchen@kingsville.ca> 
Subject: Re: 49 Division 

April 9, 2021 

To Mr. Robert Brown and Members of Council, 

At its March 17 meeting, the Kingsville Municipal Heritage Advisory Committee discussed as 
requested the rezoning application and development proposal respecting the lots located at 45 and 
49 Division Street North. 49 Division Street North is not a property designated under the Ontario 
Heritage Act, but is on the Kingsville’s Register of Property of Cultural Heritage Value or Interest. 45 
Division Street North is not on the Register. 

The committee reviewed the chain of ownership for 49 Division Street North and historical references 
to the building and its owners. Those documents were circulated to committee members in the 
agenda for the March 17 meeting. 

After discussion, the committee recommends Council instruct the Clerk of the municipality to remove 
49 Division Street North from the Register of Property of Cultural Heritage Value or Interest.  

Respectfully, 

Sarah Sacheli 

Chair, Kingsville Municipal Heritage Advisory Committee 
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